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Dear Parent/Carer

Beeslack Community High School, Open Evening — Thursday 13 October 2016

I would like to extend a warm invitation to you to attend Beeslack Community High
School’s Open Evening which takes place in the school between 6.30 pm and 8.30 pm on
Thursday 13 October.

We are particularly proud of the ethos of inclusion that we foster, the very strong
relationships evident between staff and pupils and the high levels of pupil attainment and
achievement. As a school we are committed to ensuring that all of our pupils are provided
with the widest range of opportunities to develop and nurture their talents and realise
their potential.

We realise that choosing the right secondary school for your child is important. The
evening is designed to give you the opportunity to find out what we can offer your child in
Beeslack Community High School. There will be opportunities to meet with teaching staff,
pupils, Pupil Support staff and members of the Senior Leadership Team as well as see how
we are moving forward with Curriculum for Excellence and the new qualifications.

During the evening there will be a wide range of activities and demonstrations on display
in all areas of the school. You can opt for a guided tour led by one of our prefects or you
may wish to explore the school by making your own choice of which subject areas you
may wish to visit.

All of our classrooms have internet access with the vast majority having access to a data
projector and a smartboard. Our well developed extra-curricular programmes utilise the
extensive Study, Music and Physical Education facilities and are supported by a highly
committed team of staff. The school has a national reputation for innovation and
excellence through our approaches to developing literacy and numeracy across the
curriculum and this is highlighted as best practice on the Education Scotland website.

There will be a Primary 7 Parents’ Information Evening at the beginning of June when
detailed information about the transfer of your son/daughter to the High School will be
given.

We look forward to meeting you on 13 October and welcoming you and your family to
Beeslack Community High School.

Yours faithfully
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Miss Lynn Black
Headteacher



